
                                 
                               

                                
                                     

                                
                                

                               
 

 
       

       
         

 
        
     
       

 
                       

 
                           

 
 
 

    

 
       

       
                 

From: Bernadine Fong <fongbernadine@fhda.edu> 
Sent: Saturday, October 15, 2022 8:19 AM
Subject: <no subject> 

Last June, in my State of the College email, I mentioned three pillars that represent Foothill: experiential 
learning, digital education, and institutional transformation. Part of our work has been to initiate or revitalize 
some successful programs that have been languishing or dormant, especially because of Covid. One of our 
newly developed areas is what we now call Global Experiential Learning, which includes all of our out of state 
and out of country student travel opportunities. Kathryn Maurer has been our faculty coordinator since this 
summer, working out of the office of Institutional Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion. After considerable time and 
effort, they are pleased to announce our Global Experiential Learning programs in Europe are now launching 
and: 

Our Florence faculty are: 
Milissa Carey (Music/Theatre Arts) 
Kerri Ryer (Political Science/Global Studies) 

Our London faculty are: 
Ben Armerding (English) 
Che Meneses (Communication Studies) 

The website is: https://foothill.edu/global/index.html and we are already getting student sign ups! 

Other future sites under consideration include cities in Africa, Australia, and South America. 

Best regards, 

UxÜÇtw|Çx 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Interim President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Initiatives, Stanford University 
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